
 

 

 

The personal information collected on this application is for purposes directly related to your child’s education. 
Any information provided to the NSW Department of Education (the Department) will be used, disclosed and 
stored consistent with the NSW privacy laws. 

Certain information is required by the Department to meet its duty of care and other legal obligations under 
public health, education and child protection legislation and for meeting data collection and reporting 
requirements under Commonwealth – State funding agreements which may involve evaluation and assessment 
of student outcomes. 

Information may be disclosed to NSW state and Commonwealth government agencies and other organisations 
for the above purposes and as authorised or required by law. 

Information will be stored on a secure electronic database. You may access or correct the information by 
contacting your child’s school. If you have a concern or complaint about the information collected or how it has 
been used or disclosed you should contact the school. 

If you choose not to provide some requested information it may have a detrimental impact on your child’s 
enrolment, resourcing of the school or meeting your child’s educational needs. 

Further information about the collection of information while your child is enrolled at a NSW Government 
school, and how we protect your privacy, is available on the Department’s website or from your school. 

 

 

 

The school/Department of Education may publish information about your child for the purposes of sharing 
his/her experiences with other students, informing the school and broader community about school and 
student activities and recording student participation in noteworthy projects or community service. 

This information may include your child’s name, age, class and information collected at school such as 
photographs, sound and visual recordings of your child, your child’s work and expressions of opinion such as in 
interactive media. 

The communications in which your child’s information may be published include but are not limited to: 

 Public websites of the Department of Education including the school website, the Department of 
Education intranet (staff only), blogs and wikis. 

 Department of Education publications including the school newsletter, school photographs, annual 
school magazine and school report, promotional material published in print and electronically including 
on the Department of Educations’ websites. 

 Official Department of Education and school social media accounts on networks such as YouTube, 
Facebook and Twitter. 

Parents should be aware that when information is published on public websites and social media channels it can 
be linked to by third parties and may be discoverable online for a number of years, if not permanently. Search 
engines may also cache or retain copies of published information. 

 

PUBLISHING STUDENT INFORMATION 

 

 

PERSONAL INFORMATION, CONSENT AND DECLARATION OF ACCURACY 

 

 



 

 

I have read the information about publishing student information and  

I give permission                  I DO NOT give permission 

for the school/Department of Education to publish information about my child in publicly accessible 
communications. This permission remains effective until I advise otherwise. 

 
Student name 
 

 
Signature of parent/carer 
 

 

Print name 

                                                                         

Date // 
        day              month                year 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Office use: 

 

     

 

ROLL CLASS:     SRN:   

 

 Updated in ERN       Date:             /          /2017 

 

PERMISSION TO PUBLISH 

 

 

 

 

 

 


